
KITTTTAS COUNTY
PUBLTC WORKS STT'DY SESSION MTNUTES

Webex
ReguJ-ar Meeting

MONDAY 1:30 PM ,fune 14 | 2O2L

and Commissioner CoryBoard members present: Chairman Brett Wachsmith
Wright.

others: candie Leader, ifosh Fredrickson, Rebecca cruse, pubtic works;
Dan Carlson, Mike Flory, Jessica MilJ_er, Pat NichoJ_son, Community
Development Services; Neil Caulkins, Prosecuting Attorney, s Office

At 1:30 pm Chairman Brett Wachsmlth
Session.

opened the Public Works Study

REQI'EST TO RATTFY THE ptBLrC WORKS DTRECTOR'S STGNATIRE ON THE
WASHINGTON STATE DEPART!{ENT OF TRAI{SPORTATION BRIDGE INSPECTION
AGREEI{ENT.

.Tosh Fredrickson gave background on the regulations of bridge
inspections and stated that Bullfrog Road Bridge is currently flagged
as fractural- criticaf. Josh Fredrickson continued that this
structure requires a cfose-up inspection by either climbing the
bridge or securing special equipment for inspection. Josh
Fredrickson stated that staff worked with Washington State Department
of Transportation to secure use of their UBIT t.hrough an interlocaf
agreement. Josh Fredrickson added that with the timeline to get Lhe
inspection completed and the avaifability of the UBIT the Director of
Public Works executed the interlocaf agreement and staff is
requesting to ratify the Director's signature on t.he agreemenL.
commissioner cory wright made a motion to ratify the public works
Dj-rector's Signature on the Washingt.on State Department of
Transportation Bridge rnspection Agreement with chairman Brett
Wachsmj-th seconding the motion. Motion passed.

Meet.ing adjourned at 1:34 pm.
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